
Please do not allow expansion of cannabis grows. The 1 -2  acre is more than enough. Allowing 

such large grows in our fragile Mendocino country will use up water and cause environmental 

pollution. It will also take away from what makes Mendocino great, artisanal wines and beers, 

and legacy cannabis farming.  

Say No to larger grows. 


